From: Eileen Willmott [N
Sent: 12 August 2018 10:01

To: Planning
Subject: private individual planning comments on 2018/2672/P

Dear Planners,

I am writing as a private individual and not as a member of the DPCAAC.

Nick Bradfield is sending the latter’s comments.

T have no objection to the proposed works, they should improve the building.

The additional storey and wooden ‘store’ were added to No 10 in the 1970’s and early 80’s,
before we

became a Conscrvation Arca (CA).

The roof extension (8400574) and infill of the valley roof” at No 8 York Rise were finally
completed

in 1999 (PE9900320) with no visible additional storey at the front of the house, in keeping
with Conservation

Area objectives. Both have roof gardens in front of the top storey.

1 wonder if it is possible to modify, replace or remove, the tubular steel and mesh balustrade,
also with willow sticks,

so that it is not so visible at the front of the house?

(1 note the solar panel on the roof. Is planning permission needed for this in a CA? If so, I
presume it was granted).

Many thanks,

Eileen Willmott



